
City of Milton-Freewater 
 Request for Proposals 

ENGINEERING SERVICES 
 

2025 City of Milton-Freewater PFAS Feasibility Study 
 Contract 320 

 
Proposals are invited from qualified Oregon Licensed Engineers to prepare a 
comprehensive feasibility study to evaluate alternatives to address perfluorinated 
alkylated substances (PFAS) located in the City of Milton-Freewater's water system.   
 
Interested parties may obtain a copy of the proposal packets by contacting Steven 
Patten in the Public Works Department at 501 Lamb Street, PO Box 6, Milton-
Freewater, OR 97862, E-mail: steven.patten@milton-freewater-or.gov or by phone at 
541-938-8274. Proposers responding to this request for qualifications do so solely at 
their expense. 
 
All proposals must be received at the Public Works Office, 501 Lamb Street PO Box 6, 
Milton-Freewater, OR 97862 on or before September 18, 2025 at 2:00 pm Local Time.  
Proposers are solely responsible for meeting this deadline.  Proposals received after the 
stated date and time, that are incomplete or that are not submitted in the proper manner 
and format will not be considered.  Proposals must be clearly marked or if E-mailed, 
addressed with the subject line: “City of Milton-Freewater PFAS Feasibility Study”. E-
mail submittals can be sent to: steven.patten@milton-freewater-or.gov .   

The City reserves the right to reject any or all qualifications, postpone making the award 
for a reasonable length of time, or waive informalities and to accept the qualifications 
deemed best in the interest of the City, considering the proposer's experience and 
equipment and the time required for completion. 

 


